
Massachusetts  State  Police
meet  kindergartners  of  New
Bedford’s Alma Del Mar School
“On Friday, October 7, Trooper Nathan Monteiro, of the MSP
Recruitment and Diversity Office; and Trooper Jesse Walker,
Troop  D  Community  Liaison,  gave  a  presentation  to
Kindergartners  at  Alma  Del  Mar  Elementary  School  in  New
Bedford.

Together, the Troopers talked about the job that Massachusetts
State Troopers do. The Troopers showed off some of their gear
and what and the resources that they have to help them in
their daily duties.

The most important topics of the day were the effects of
bullying, and tips for riding a bike safely. At the end of
their day together, the students took stickers, hats, and new
friendships from their time with the Troopers.”-Massachusetts
State Police.
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